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October 5, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
Re:  Approval of Amendment to the Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale and Collocation 
Agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T 
Southeast and AT&T Corp. and TCG South Florida n/k/a Teleport Communications 
America, LLC (collectively “CLEC”) 
 
Ms. Stauffer: 
 
This letter corrects the docket number and the file date of the current underlying 
agreement referenced in the cover letter filed with the above-mentioned amendment on 
July 26, 2017 in Docket Number 20170160-TP.  The current underlying agreement 
between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast 
and CLEC was filed on May 25, 2016 in Docket Number 20160135-TP. 
 
I apologize for any confusion or inconvenience this may have caused.  Please contact me 
if you have any questions regarding this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
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